DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.3054/2/2020/
                                                                       23rd June, 2020

Director General Health Services,
Govt. of NCT of Delhi,
Swasthya Sewa Nideshalay Bhawan,
F-17, Karkardooma,
Delhi – 110032 


The Delhi Medical Council has received a complaint from Shri Pramod Singh Tomar, s/o Lt. Sh. K.L. Tomar, R/o A-29/3, Loins Encalve, Vikas Nagar, Uttam Nagar, Delhi against Bharat Hospital, Nihal Vihar, Nangloi, Delhi-110041.   On perusal of the complaint, it is observed that the complaint does not pertain to any issue of medical negligence or professional misconduct on the part of a particular doctor but alleges unauthorized working of a hospital, hence, the same is being forwarded to the Directorate General of Health Services, Govt. of NCT of Delhi for appropriate action, as the registration and regulation of Hospitals and Nursing Homes functioning/operating in the NCT of Delhi and matter connected therewith or incidental thereto falls within the jurisdiction of the Directorate General of Health Services, Govt. of NCT of Delhi
Yours faithfully,

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary
Enclosed : A copy of complaint

Copy to  : - Shri Pramod Singh Tomar, s/o Lt. Sh. K.L. Tomar, R/o A-29/3, Loins Encalve, Vikas Nagar, Uttam Nagar, Delhi-for information. 
